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May 31, 1979

Ms E. Hembley, License Reviewer

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms Hembley:

This will confirm our conversation by phore on May 31, 1979 regarding
our Application No. XSNM=-01456.

Part &€ (a) should be changed to reflect twe units with elemental weight
shown as 3832.56 Mg.

Part 8 (b) should be changed to reflect two units with Isotopic weight
as 3564.28 Mg total and 3832.56 Mg total uranium.

The End Use Statement should show 3832.56 Mg instead of 2.
We greatly appreciate your help in clarifying this matter.
Very truly yours,

REUTER-STOKES, INC.
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Charlotte Ceraghty
Sales Department
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